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To designated IPCC Focal Points and 
Ministries of Foreign Affairs 
(if no focal point has been designated) 

COPY 
 
 Geneva, 16 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,   
 
Further to the letter No. 5132-22/IPCC/AR6 of 15 February 2022, I am addressing you on the 
changes to the schedule of the Synthesis Report (SYR) of the Sixth Assessment Report.  
 
Following consultation with the Bureau, the Panel has approved the change to the Core Writing 
Team 3 (CWT-3) to be postponed from 4-8 April 2022 to 25-29 April 2022.  
 
With regards to the review period of the SYR Final Government Distribution (FGD) initially proposed 
to be shortened from eight weeks to six weeks (27 June to 7 August 2022), following comments 
received by some Member countries on their preference for the review period to be shortened from 
eight weeks to seven weeks instead of six weeks and after further consideration with the Authors, 
please be informed that the review period for the SYR Final Government Distribution will be 
shortened from eight weeks to seven weeks (20  June to 7  August 2022). 
 
We would like to thank you for your positive feedback and continued support.  
 
A copy of this letter is being sent for information to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and to the 
Permanent Representatives from your country to the World Meteorological Organization and to the 
United Nations Environment Programme.  
 
  
 Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 (Abdalah Mokssit)  
 Secretary of the IPCC 


